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 Flooding from ex-Tropical Cyclone Ellie affected Danggu National Park and the Fitzroy catchment.
Rehabilitation and restoration of the area has occurred and will continue.

You can find more information about Danggu National Park and flood recovery here

Danggu National Park
Frequently Asked Questions

Danggu Traditional Owners and DBCA welcome visitors to 
Danggu National Park.  

DBCA and Danggu people have made significant
progress in the rehabilitation and restoration of the area.
A public announcement will be made if boat tours are
available. 

Will there be boat tours?  

Access to Danggu National Park is dependent on the
current road and weather conditions. 
When open, you can access the park in a 2WD.
Never attempt to access closed roads and unsealed
or management tracks within park.

How do I access the Park? 

Safety reminders

Please be aware of the increased risks due to the recent
flooding event. For your safety:

Remain in the visitor area and observe all signs.
The trees and cliff edges are unstable and the riverbed
will continue to change.

Keep away from the water’s edge. 
There are submerged hazards and the water is shallow.
Swimming is not recommended.

Be Crocwise.

Visit during cooler parts of the day.
There is limited shade and temperatures can exceed
40°C.

Stay hydrated.
There is no drinking water in the park. Make sure to
carry at least 1L per person, per hour and take regular
sips. 

Stay informed with the current conditions of
Danggu via Park Alerts and the Shire of
Derby/West Kimberley. 

Fishing is permitted from the shoreline.

Visitors can view the gorge and wildlife from the
riverbank via a short challenging walk along an uneven,
sandy surface. 

What can I do in the park?  

Can I launch my boat?
No, currently the access to the river does not allow for
safe boat launching. 



DBCA Parks and Wildlife Service, Broome
(08) 9195 5500
broome@dbca.wa.gov.au
111 Herbert Street, Broome WA 6725

a crocodile that has approached you;
a crocodile showing aggressive behaviour to people
or posing a risk to public safety; or
people interfering or interacting with crocodiles.

Contact the closest Parks and Wildlife Service to
report:

Crocodiles live in the area. 
Attacks can cause injury or death. 

Danggu people welcome you to their Country. 
While visiting please:

walk safely and tread lightly;
take rubbish with you;
stay within the designated day use areas;
don’t fly your drone; and
stay safe and care for each other.  

Respecting Country 

Further information

For your safety:
always follow warning signs;
stay away from the water’s edge;
supervise children; and
don’t clean fish, prepare food or
dispose of food scraps near the
water’s edge.

Explore Parks WA
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